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Requested Information 

Would it be possible to request a copy of your maternity leave policy?  
 

 

Response 

Thank you for your recent request received on 26 May 2021. I have attached the current policy however 
please note that our revised New Parents policy is currently going through ratification and will be 
published in early July. 
 

 

Exemption(s) 

Nil 

 

Attachment(s) 

Maternity Paternity 

and Adoption Leave Policy.docx
 

 

Date Response Sent: 10/06/2021 

 


